
Tuesday
14th July 2015

4 - 7pm

Year 6 Parents’ 
Transition Evening

Thank you for choosing Malet Lambert as the 
secondary school of choice for your child.

To help you better understand how the 
transition process between primary school and 
secondary school works, we would like to 
invite you to an induction evening for parents.

The evening should provide answers to any 
questions you may have and give reassurance 
that we o�er strong support to our new Year 7 
students during this time of change.

Evening structure
4:00 pm  – Arrival 

4:30 pm– Presentation in the main hall
5:00 pm – Form tutor 

presentations/introductions 
5:30 pm - Presentation in the main hall

6:00 pm – Form tutor 
presentations/introductions

7:00 pm Finish 

Presentations at 4.30pm & 5.00pm are 
repeated at 5.30pm & 6pm
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